Brett Cottrill

Humanities Teacher

Michael A. Riffel Catholic High School
5757 Rochdale Blvd

Regina, SK, S4X 3P5

November 11, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Jayla Frasz. I had the pleasure of teaching

Jayla during her Grade Nine year (2020 - 2021) at Dr. Martin LeBoldus Catholic High School in
Regina, Saskatchewan.

Though I have only known Jayla for a short time, I can confidently say that she is a terrific
student and person. She is strong academically and wields a tremendous work ethic and drive for
success. Moreover. she is reliable, and consistently demonstrates positivity, respect, and humility
towards her teachers and peers. She is also an exceptional team player and self-starter, showing
the organizational skills required to work well both individually and in group settings.

Unfortunately, I was unable to see Jayla on the basketball court due to the ongoing COVID-19
pandemic. That said, if she approaches basketball like she approaches the classroom, I think she
will make an excellent addition to any university or college basketball program. She has all of
the tools of a model student athlete, and a great person. It is for these reasons that I know that she
can, and will, excel both academically and athletically at the next level.

If you would like to discuss my recommendation further, I can be reached via email at
b.cottrill@resd.ca

Kindest Regards,

Brett Cottnli

Humanities Teacher



